Meetings Attended by Cr. Peter R. Smith

Since Council Meeting 14th January 2002.

22nd January

Mid Murray Homes for the Aged Inc., Board meeting in Mannum.

23rd January

Met with Public Transport Board in Mannum.

26th January

Australia Day Breakfast in Mannum.

27th January

Anti gill net rally at Mannum.

31st January

Works meeting and inspection at Mannum.

For the information of members.

On the 30th January 2002 Mid Murray Homes for the Aged Inc., was informed by Patrick Secker (Member for Barker) that our application for grant money from the Commonwealth Department of Health and Aging had been successful and we were to receive $571.000 and 20 Residential Low Care bed licenses.

The next day the 31st January we were informed that we had also been successful with our application for grant money from the Department of Veterans’ Affairs and were to receive $175.000 making a total of $746.000.

This takes to $2.203.000.00 Mid Murray Homes for the Aged Inc., has received in grant money and bricks and mortar since the 2000.

